
Cabinet Meeting of 27 September 2017
Cabinet met on Wednesday, 27 September 2017, at the Union Buildings, Pretoria. 

1.  ISSUES IN THE ENVIRONMENT

2.	 CABINET DECISIONS

4. BILLS

Enquiries:
Ms Phumla Williams  
Acting Director-General (GCIS) 

Cell: 083 501 0139
www.gcis.gov.za | www.gov.za

5.	messa ges

CabinetStatement

4. UPCOMING EVENTS

	Examination 
preparations

•	 Cabinet wishes all 
learners well, especially 
those in Grade 12, as 
they prepare for their 
final end-of-year 
examinations. 

•	 The Department of 
Basic Education (DBE) 
is on schedule for the 
matric exams starting 
on 16 October 2017 that 
will be written by more 
than 798 000 registered 
learners.

•	 The DBE is providing 
additional support to 
matriculants with onsite 
learning after school 
hours, and during 
weekends and school 
holidays.

	 Cabinet calls 
on parents and 
guardians to avail 
the necessary 
support to learners 
as they prepare for 
exams. 


